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Notice pursuant to s24(3) of the above Act.
The Public Services Ombudsman for Wales has investigated a complaint and found maladministration/service failure by Bridgend County Borough Council and has sent a report on the results of his investigation to Bridgend County Borough Council. The complaint related to the management of the living arrangements for a young person leaving care, and the support and assistance offered to that young person after she left its care.
A copy of the investigation report is available here for a period of 3 weeks from Thursday 16th September 2021.
